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March 7, 2016

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

To whom it may concern,

This letter is a reference for the firm and staff of Mahbuba Khan Architects,
PLLC. Though the firm was established in 2010, the firm brings over 14 years of
diverse national and international experience to the Dallas and Fort Worth
market. Already, the firm has amass an array of projects ranging from private
school design, entertainment, hospitality, commercial and public educational
facilities.

Ms. Khan AIA, was selected by the DCCCD in 2015 to assess and renovate a
project for the Cedar Valley College, Vet Tech program located in the first LEED
Silver Facility on its campus. Ms. Khan's timely attention and systematic
approach to details and problem solving on behalf of the staff was more than
expected. She has been an inspiration to the staff in DCCCD Facilities
Management because of her fresh approach and timeliness.

As the recipient of the 2013 Architect of the Year Award, Ms. Khan's abilities are

well documented. Therefore | highly recommend Mahbuba Khan Architects,
PLLC as a firm of choice.

Sincerely,

Clydg Porter, FAIA, IIDA, NCARB
Asgociate Vice Chancellor of Facilities Management / Planning

District Architect
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